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Thanks  to  all  the  input  from residents,  the  Parish
Council  have  recently  commissioned  and  funded  an
independent viability study on how to make our High Street a safer
place. At the end of October the Outsiders joined members of the
Parish Council on a walk-about of our village danger hot-spots with
the  engineer.  Together  we  were  able  to  discuss  the  concerns
raised by residents, and consider a combination of traffic calming
and  safety  measures.  These  include  constructing  'gates'  at  the
outer edges of the village; a pedestrian crossing in the centre of
the village;  and the possibility  of  bollards and/or road narrowing
'chicanes'  at  both  the  western  'pinch-point',  and  outside  St
Bartholomew's to further slow cars and aid safe crossing within
the village. The engineer is due to produce a draft report for the
Parish Council  which will  form the basis of a wider consultation
with residents across the parish. We look forward to notifying you
about this and other plans, and will arrange a meeting to capture
your views before decisions are made and action taken. 

Together with the Parish Council, the Outsiders are also planning a
road  safety  awareness  week  for  Spring  2019.  Everyone  will  be
invited to get involved. Planning begins in January.

If you’d like would like more information, you can contact us at: 
burwash@20splentyforus.org.uk


